
From its beginning, the Retired Ministers and Missionaries Offering (RMMO) has 

been described as a “People Offering”— given by people for people, rather than 

for denominational programs, resources, budgets, benefits and buildings.

The RMMO provides you with a tangible way by which to honor, say “thank 

you” and provide financial assistance to the retired American Baptist ministers, 

missionaries and their widowed spouses who supported you in times of need, 

guided you on your spiritual journey and provided inspiration.

Recipients of “Thank You” checks and emergency and other financial assistance 

express gratitude not only for the gift but for less tangible benefits, such as 

evidence of God’s providential care, encouragement, hope and assurance that 

they have not been forgotten by their ABC family.

For the LORD is good; his steadfast love endures forever, 

and his faithfulness to all generations. — Psalm 100:5.
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- Submitted by Carol Broadbent, Blue Bell, Pennsylvania in 1996

A Message from Retired Ministers, Missionaries 

and their Widowed Spouses

We are real people — both men and women —

Who responded to God’s call to serve you in your churches

And represent you in mission fields — both near and far. 

We have faithfully preached the Good News of Jesus Christ at home

And gone forth to make disciples of all nations,

Baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit.

We are real people — both men and women —

Who have now retired from active service

Of so many years.

We still love our Lord.

We still ask for your prayers

We still thank you gratefully

For your continued support and love

As you readily share of your substance

With us.

We love you! We pray for you!

We are retired American Baptist 

Ministers, missionaries and widowed spouses

— both men and women — who have been blessed 

To serve you in your churches and to 

Represent you in mission fields — both near and far.

The Ministers and Missionaries Benefit Board (MMBB) promotes and administers the 

RMMO and distributes Thank You checks on behalf of American Baptist Churches USA.


